
CITY OF SALEM IL 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

January 3, 2023 – 6:00 PM 
 
 

 
 

I. Call to Order 
II. Prayer and Pledge of Allegiance 
III. Presentation of Petitions/Public Comments 
IV. Mayor’s Report and Presentations 

 
V.  City Council Action 

1. Consent Agenda 
(a)   Approval of Minutes – December 19, 2022 

2. Presentation of new K-9 officer to the City council. 
3. Ceremonial Swearing in of Patrolwoman Sarah Dice 
4. Adoption of an ordinance authorizing the position of Deputy Chief for the Salem Police 

Dept. 
 

 
     VI.    City Manager and Dept Head reports 

VII. City Attorney Report 
VIII. City Council member report 
IX. Executive Session  

a. 5(ILCS 120/2 (C)(2) Personnel 
X. Motion to Adjourn 

 
 Rex A. Barbee  
City Manager 
RAB 
 
Quote of the day –  
 
Never lose sight of the fact that the most important yardstick of your success 

will be how you treat other people. 
 
Barbara Bush 
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1. Consent agenda – Approval of minutes of the December 19, 2022 Salem City Council meeting.  
Recommend approval of the minutes as presented from December 19th, 2022. 

2. Presentation of the new K-9 officer to the City Council.  Officer Grant Green and Civka will be in 
attendance to introduce the new K-9 officer to the Council and answer any questions from those 
in attendance. 

3. Sarah Dice has completed her Police Academy training and is being ceremonially sworn in as a 
patrolwoman for the Salem Police Department.  She is currently working with the Field Training 
Officer.  Mayor Farley will swear Patrolwoman Sarah Dice into the department. 

4. The City Council approved the formation of the position of Deputy Chief for the Salem Police 
Department by ordinance in 2014 but the item was not codified at that time.  Recent review 
shows that the position is not part of the current code.  Ordinance 2023-01 will correct the 
oversight and authorize the position in the City Code of Ordinances.  Recommending approval 
of Ordinance 2023-01 to re-authorize the position of Deputy Chief for the Salem Police 
Department. 
 

 


